
 

 

Belvedere Community Prayer Breakfast with Korea Testimonies Postponed 
 
Julia Okamoto 
May 20, 2025 
 

 
 

Dear Belvedere Family, 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support and enthusiasm. We'd like to inform you that the Prayer 

Breakfast with Korea Testimonies, originally scheduled for Saturday, May 24, 2025, at Belvedere, has 

been postponed until further notice. 

 

We'll keep you updated with the new date as soon as it's confirmed. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact: 

 

Julia Okamoto 

 

Thank you again, and God bless you! 

 

Julia O.  

 


